
JOHN YOUNG ~~/ COMMITTEE:
14-TH DISTR,cr, TEXAS PUBLIC WORKS

Congress of ttle *initeb *tated
louse of mepresentatibes

masbington, 19. C
Federal Building

Corpus Christi, Texas
November 7, 1961

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Hector:

Your letter of October 31 was waiting for me in ny office
upon my return from a necessary trip to Washington on District
Business.

I, too, regret that to date your sister-in-law Mrs.
Yolanda Garcia has not received the employment she desires.
I know I do not need to assure you that I have done, and shall
continue to do all that I can to be of assistance to her. It is
very difficult for me to take "no for an answer, and she willt,

receive the desired employment if effort on my part can ge it
for her.

I shall continue to keep you advised of action taken in
the matter.

With kindest personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,
(

JO Young



JOHN YOUNG COMMITTEE:
14TH DISTRicr. TEXAS f~ PUBLIC WORKS

Congress of tbe *initeb Stated
louse of ikepresentatibes

Niast)ingtoll, 19. 46.
June 19, 1962

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.
3024 Morgan
Corpus Christi, Texas '

Dear Doctor Hector:

With reference to my letter to you of June 7, please
find enclosed copy of letter I have received in answer to my
request for a report concerning the adequacy of service afforded
veterans in the South Texas Area.

This, of course, is in the nature of an interim report
and you may be assured that I shall continue in close contact
on the matter.

With kindest regards, I am

Sincerely yours,
./ -7

~~ Young

Encl.


